EFIA/CIR-055/2019-20

07.11.2019

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

Dear Parents,

Due to the outbreak of seasonal influenza

- 1) You are requested not to send your ward to school if he/she has fever, cough, severe sore throat and headache or any other symptoms related to influenza. If not coming, please send a mail to school email ID.
- 2) You can send your ward to school only if they are well for 24 hours without taking any medications.
- 3) You are also requested to collect your ward from the school within an hour of receiving notification about their sickness from the school clinic.

Principal